
Representative to attend the Annual Conference of the Methodist Church, 27 June – 3 July 2024 

 

The President and Vice-President of the Methodist Conference have invited the Church of England to 

send a representative to attend this year’s Conference.  The meeting will be “in person” and will take 

place at the Royal Armouries and New Dock Hall, Armouries Way, Leeds LS10 1NF, from Thursday 27 

June, although with a formal opening on Saturday afternoon 29 June, until Wednesday 3 July. 

Accommodation and travel costs will be covered by the Church of England.  Further details regarding 

timing will follow.  This is an annual invitation, but it is usual for the Church of England to send a 

different person every year.   

 

The Conference is the governing body of the Methodist Church under God.  It has responsibility for 

the government, discipline, management and administration of the life of the Church.  Members of 

the Conference hold a trustee responsibility.  The Conference is also a place for worship, 

thanksgiving, ordination and celebration. 

 

 

 


